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FDOT to temporarily detour Cesery Boulevard this weekend 

 

Jacksonville, Fla. – The Florida Department of Transportation will temporarily detour Cesery Boulevard at 

Arlington Expressway Friday, April 3 beginning at 10 p.m. through Monday, April 6 at 5:30 a.m. as crews 

make bridge improvements. 

 

Northbound detour: Drivers will be detoured to the Arlington Expressway Service Road and will 

follow the detour through Arlington Road to Cesery Boulevard. 

 

Southbound detour: Drivers will be detoured to the Arlington Expressway Service Road and will 

follow the detour through University Boulevard and Colcord Avenue to Cesery Boulevard. 

 

 
 

Arlington Expressway will remain open during this detour. 

 

J.B. Coxwell Contracting is expected to complete this $2.8 million sidewalk improvement project on the Cesery 

Boulevard and Arlington Road bridges along the Arlington Expressway North Service Road in fall 2020. 
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